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No. [lITK/Notice/1759 2" May, 2019.

NOTIFICATION

This is for information to all concerned that several districts in Bengal, Odisha
and Andhra Pradesh are likely to be impacted by the extremely severe cyclonic
storm ‘Fani’ over the Bay of Bengal that is expected to cross the Odisha Coast near
Puri on Friday, 3™ May, 2019 as reported by the natiohal weather agency. Heavy
rain is also likely to accompany the storm from Friday night and would continue on
Saturday. Weather alert said the wind speeds are likely to increase to around 100

kmph.

| am directed by the Competent Authority to alert all students, faculty and staff
members that on Friday afternoon everybody should take their shelter in the
respective hostels, houses etc. Due to possible power cut for the facts stated above,
the students are requested to keep sufficient candles because Diesel Generator
service may not be provided including other general services at hostels. They should
also keep sufficient foods and other necessities under their custody well in advance

before the storm comes in the event of normal food supply is delayed.
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